

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Roberto DeLeon 1005 S. 35th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. DeLeon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1117 W. Lincoln Ave. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 071554

Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Steven Hust Hust Enterprises, LLC 3024 S. 55th St. Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Hust:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 6700 W. Fairview Ave. ("Shenanigans") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections, concentration of existing alcohol establishments in the area of 6700 W. Fairview Ave. and the lack of off-street parking.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Darrell Nelson 4709 N. 74th St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Nelson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Jenna Wiess 913 E. Kilbourn #4 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Wiess:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

~\ (8

City Olerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Crystal Gutierez and Israel Vargas 1513A S. 10th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Gutierez and Mr. Vargas:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your partnership application for a Home Improvement Contractor license for "A&J Construction" at 1513A S. 10th St. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with a notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be granted this license prior to May 20, 2009. You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

Civ Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2008

Angelique Burgos 915 E. Doty Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53207

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Burgos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

řtv Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Susan M. Morgese 4702 West Cleveland Avenue, No. B Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Morgese:

This is to notify you that on May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report.

On May 9, 2008 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 26, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to renew your license with a thirty (30) day suspension based on a police report.

Said suspension shall take effect upon the action of the Common Council on May 20, 2008 until midnight June 18, 2008.

Very truly yours

ALĎ D. ĽEČNHAR

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 071554



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2008

Mohammad A. Choudry, Agent Red Hot Corporation 2842 South 49th Street Milwaukee, WI 53219 Attorney Kimberly Powers 1535 East Racine Avenue Waukesha, WI 53188

Dear Mr. Choudry and Ms. Powers:

This is to notify you that on May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for an extended hours establishment license for the premises located at 2651 West Fond du Lac Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("John's Red Hot") be denied based upon items in the police report.

On May 9, 2008 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your application for an extended hours establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by Attorney Kimberly Powers, 1535 East Racine Avenue, Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objections and arguments, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to deny renewal of your extended hours establishment license for the premises at 2651 West Fond du Lac Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("John's Red Hot") based on items in the police report. Since your license expired on April 30th, you may no longer be open between midnight and 5 a.m.

Very truly yours

ity Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Eretta A. Honey, Agent Stargazers, LLC P.O. Box 240786 Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Ms. Honey:

This is to notify you that on May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for the premises located at 7158 West Fond du Lac Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Stargazers") not be renewed based upon items in the police report.

On May 9, 2008 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application not be approved. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objections and arguments, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for the premises at 7158 West Fond du Lac Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Stargazers") based on items in the police report.

Very truly yours

RENALDO, LEONHARD

itv Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 071554



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 20, 2008

Terry L. Heinemeier, Agent Terry Lees' Corporation P.O. Box 203 Hubertus, WI 53033 Attorney Jerome Randall 10233 W. North Avenue Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Heinemeier and Attorney Randall:

This is to notify you that on May 6, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 3530 Wet Silver Spring Drive, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Silver Spring Tap") be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon items in the police report.

On May 9, 2008 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 3530 West Silver Spring Drive in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Silver Spring Tap") with a ten (10) day suspension based on items in the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. June 13, 2008 through midnight June 22, 2008.

Very truly

Clerk

cc:

License Division MPD CCF 071554